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Sports day 2025 

Dear parents/carers, 

We are pleased to inform you that your child’s sports day will be taking place the week 

commencing 23rd June. Sports day will be held on the school field and your child will 

take part in various sports day activities. Below you will find the times of your child’s 

sports day. 

Year 3/4 – Monday 23rd June beginning 9:30am 

Year 5/6 – Monday 23rd June beginning 1:30pm 

FS1/FS2 – Tuesday 24th June beginning at 9:30am 

Year 1/2 – Tuesday 24th June beginning at 1:15pm 

Please send your child with a school PE kit, water bottle and trainers on the day of their 

sports day. If the weather is warm, please make sure you send your child with sun 

cream. We hope that you can join us in celebrating sports day with your child and 

remember to bring your running shoes for the parent/carer race! 

With regards, 

Miss Hague 

PE Lead 

 


